DEAR PARENT / GUARDIAN

Commencement 2025

Dear Parents and Friends, As the school year comes to a close, and I reflect on our shared journey, it goes without saying, amidst the challenges we've faced and the triumphs we've celebrated together, our capacity to be resilient and stay united has been our strength.

As we reach the end of another academic year, I want to take this opportunity to thank all our beloved parents, Mell-wishers friends, staff and students for their contributions to the outstanding year we have had. Thank you to all who have gone above and beyond to provide fantastic opportunities for our students, both within and outside of the classroom.

The school continues to go from strength to strength and is becoming ever more better.

We're thrilled to have you back, ready to unleash your potential. Your energy, curiosity, and unique perspectives breathe life into our classrooms and hallways. This year holds the promise of discovery—where you'll uncover new passions, forge lasting friendships, and acquire knowledge that will shape your future. Embrace the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead because they are the stepping stones on your path to success. Pemember, every obstacle is an opportunity to go into Mode, ensuring past limits and achieving greatness.

L'et's make this year unforgettable. I feel privileged to be a part of this school family. We thank you for your support and look forward to meeting you.

